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My name is Susan LoGiudice. I live in Hebron and have been a member of the  
League of Women Voters for a number of years. I am also a regular Get out the Vote 
volunteer. I am dismayed by the citizen referendum and resulting LD 1149.  The old 
adage “if it ain’t broke, don’t fix it” applies here. Thanks in large part to the Secretary
of State and the myriad of town and city offices who take their legal responsibilities 
very seriously, Maine ‘s voting process is generally sound, well run, and without 
fraud. Unlike some other states, access to voting is reasonable and accessible. Please 
don’t assist our state to take a huge step backwards, making it more difficult for many
to vote whether in person or by absentee ballot. I urge you to vote against LD 1149. 


